MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNCIL OF THE
TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK HELD ON July 25, 2016

PRESENT: Mayor Barry Rudd, Councilors Ellaine Hawrylak, Michael
Morrow, Kevin Harrigan, Tina Cresswell Michelle McKenzie and
Administrator Don McLeod.

Councillor Barry Elderkin was absent.

Call to Order:
The meeting was called to order at 5:10 pm.

Single Stream Recycling Contract
Q&Mem\er}- XA

-
Ti-mc-3 ‘3@) Hawrylak/Cresswell- That council accept the proposal for single stream bi-
Sept I3 /1t weekly recycling as presented by Emterra Group of Regina, SK.

The monthly rate for a residential 95 — gallon single stream cart will be
$4.77 Business and institutions will receive a 3,4 or 6-yard bin. Rates as
follows: 3 yard $25.50 per dump, 4 yard $26.75 per dump and 6-yard bin
$28.00. The program to implement as soon as feasible.

Further that Council advise adjacent municipalities of our decision to
discontinue Town run recycling program and that they should contact
Emterra Group directly to establish their level of service required for

recycling. fi'%"c,pc AR D SR
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Adjournment SePT 13/(6.
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Elbc.'/rb— Mc- 3\3(QndKenzie — That this meeting be adjourned.

A‘ﬂ\e.t\AEA
SEPT 13/l Meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm.

Catried.

Mayor —

Chief Administrative Officer
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